
Bhavans Public School, Doha- Qatar 

BHPS/Cir No:  04 /2025-26   Date:   15/04/2025 

 
Dear Parents 
Greetings from Bhavans!! 

This is to inform the parents of Class X students that a special Parent Meeting 

with the Principal is arranged in the School on Saturday 19th April 2025 at 11.30 am.   

Parents and students must attend the meeting, as general guidelines regarding the 

preparations for X Board Exams, changes in X Board Examination pattern, study 

patterns of students with different learning styles and how to achieve better results etc. 

will be discussed in the meeting.  

Parents (at least father or mother) are requested to attend the meeting as it is an 

important meeting to plan from the beginning for meeting the expectations of your 

wards achievements in the Board Examination.  Your support and cooperation with the 

faculty and school are very crucial for the students’ progress and success.  

Students will attend the school for special classes on 19th Saturday as usual at 9.00 am 

and parents can attend the meeting from 11.30 am to 12. 30 pm.  

 
With Warm Regards 
Sd/- 

Principal 


